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Bethel Park Interact
had the privilege to
volunteer at this
years Bethel Bounty
hosted by the Bethel
Park Community
Foundation. Have you
noticed that Bethel 

Park Interact has a lot of fun no matter what
the project is?

COTTON CANDY  is
what the Bethel Park
Interact Club sold at
the IMS Craft Fair. 
 Monies raised will help
fund their Adopt A
Family Holiday Project
benefiting families in
need this holiday
season! 

Your District Interact Board of Directors, due
to unforeseen circumstances have not been
able to meet and iron out the last details for
the Trivia Challenge.  We are still having the
Trivia Challenge, the third week in January.
Once the final decisions have been made, an
email blast will be sent out and it will be
posted on the District's website.

In the last year you have made
great strides in promoting peace
both within and outside our District.

We now have three Peacebuilder
Interact Clubs in Rotary District
7305.  Greater Johnstown was the
first, South Fayette was the second
and Ligonier Valley was the third.

We have also now sold a total of 5
Peace Poles, one to Greensburg
Central Catholic High School, one to
Cranberry Sunrise Rotary Club in
Rotary District 7280, two to South
Fayette High School and one to
Frazier High School.

Let us know what impact your
efforts are making in your
communities.



The Johnstown Interact Club recently
received an award from the WJAC/Blaise
Alexander Family Dealership "Kindness
Counts" contest.. Any service organization
within the WJAC viewing area was able to
enter with a 500-word essay on the
community service initiatives that the club or
organization has participated. They received
a check for $2,500 to use to further their
community service work.  They will be using
the money for their literacy projects.
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They were so happy to attend the Second
Annual Interact Induction breakfast. 
 Seventy-two students from the Johnstown
Middle School have shown their dedication
and commitment to our community, and we
hold great pride in welcoming them to our
Interact family!

The Greater Johnstown High School
Interactors were busy getting their "house" in
order at the local city park for Johnstown's
Light-up Night.

'tis the season
E N J O Y  

A B B I E  R A M S E L L ,  I N T E R A C T  D I S T R I C T
G O V E R N O R  A N D  Y O U R  I N T E R A C T

B O A R D  O F  D I R E C T O R S

Articles and photos for
the January 2023 District
7305 Interact Newsletter

are due no later than
Wednesday, December

28.  Items can be sent to:
mbarnhar@verizon.net
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In the first few months of the
22-23 school year,
Interactors at North Allegheny

were greatly involved in community activities.
Members volunteered with the local library for
annual events, wrote letters to senior citizens
to fight isolation, assisted with their local
community clean-up, and more. NA Interact
also sent necklaces with the words “Be Kind”
engraved onto them, along with encouraging
handwritten notes, to third graders at
Grandview Elementary School. Two
Interactors also started a donation drive called
“Blankets and Beanies” and raised over 300
blankets and beanies to donate to cancer
patients.

NA Interact also started two EarlyAct clubs at two of the three NA middle schools. The clubs
first met in November for an informational meeting and assisted high school Interact in making
cards for veterans. In total, there were almost 30 students in attendance at the informational
meetings, and over 40 interested in becoming EarlyActors.
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Happy
Holidays!

F R O M  M A R I E  F A L L O N  A N D  T H E
R O T A R Y  D I S T R I C T  7 3 0 5

L E A D E R S H I P  T E A M

Remember that Monday,
December 5 is the

deadline to turn in your
cards for "Cards for

Veterans".


